
     

 

 

 

 

      

 

October 20, 2020 

 

 

Global Empowerment Mission 

1040 Biscayne Blvd Suite 2403 

Miami, Fl 33132 

 

Attn: M. Capponi 

 

RE:  Cooperstown Primary School- Contractor AJ Cooper 

 C/O Treasure Cay Community Foundation 

 Final Inspection- Project Acceptance 

 
A final inspection of the Cooperstown Primary School was done on October 15, 2020.  

 

In the execution of this project, contractor AJ Cooper was well organized and his 

work was excellent. 

 

The project is complete and it is accepted by the Ministry of Public Works. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Richard Bruneau 

Senior Engineer Abaco 
 

 

 

MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS  

P. O. Box N-8156 Nassau, Bahamas 

 


